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Overview 

This bill would increase the fee for cross-country-ski passes. Cross-country-ski passes are 

required for those 16 years of age or older in order to ski on state cross-country ski trails 

and grant-in-aid cross-country ski trails. The fee would increase from $19 to $24 for an 

annual pass, from $54 to $69 for a three-year pass, and from $5 to $9 for a daily pass. 
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